

Communication and Engagement Sedgemoor Centre Priory Road St Austell PL25 5AS

Tel: 07785 716 833

Email: neal.chambers@nhs.net

2 April 2019

Dear Colleague,

Community services review including services at St Barnabas Community Hospital

As you are probably aware NHS Kernow is undertaking a review of community services in the Saltash area, including services at St Barnabas Community Hospital. We are also undertaking similar exercises with local stakeholders in Penwith and Fowey about services in those areas.

As part of the process of engaging with local people about community services in their area, NHS Kernow would like to offer to meet with Town and Parish Councils to talk about the local engagement process, and also to listen to any views or comments that council members would like us to note. Should this be of interest to your council, please contact Louise Moore via louisemoore1@nhs.net. It will be very helpful if you can provide the details of either the council meeting that you would like us to attend, or any other suggested time that is convenient to you.

Please be aware that we are making this offer to all Town and Parish Councils where community service reviews are taking place (Penwith, Fowey and Saltash), and if demand for such meetings is high it might be necessary on occasions to ask if another date can be agreed. You will also be able to remain involved via the NHS Kernow website, which will update regularly once the engagement is underway. The NHS Kernow website can be found at https://www.kernowccg.nhs.uk/

Town and Parish councils will also have a further opportunity to engage with this work, as we are asking the relevant Community Network Panels to nominate representatives to sit on a stakeholder group that will help to shape our engagement work.

Shaping services we can all be proud of

01726 627800 www.kernowccg.nhs.uk @nhskernow Chair: Dr lain Chorlton
Chief Officer: Jackie Pendleton
Head office:
Sedgemoor Centre, Priory Road,
St Austell, Cornwall PL25 5AS



If you have any questions about this communication, please contact me via neal.chambers@nhs.net and I will do my best to answer.

Yours sincerely,

Neal Chambers
Patient and Public Involvement Manager